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Clearing the Hurdles!  
 

 Happy New Year, church family! 
 
 
Good bye 2019, Hello 2020! 
We can look back this past year and definitely 
see the hands of God working in, and blessing 
our lives. But, as we move ahead, let us be ready 
to see greater things from our God! He is willing 
and able to bless to the uttermost. Are you 
ready? It’s as clear as the nose on your face! 
2020 vision! 
  
 
 
 
 
Furthering HIS Kingdom,  
Pastor Mitch 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

January – Deacons of the Month 
Steve Davis, Bill Carroll and Larry Holt 
 

January – God’s Grocery 
5 -  Cereal 

12 - Canned Spaghetti/ravioli 
19 - Peanut butter and jelly 
26 - Rice 

  
 
January – Nursery Workers 

5 - Pam Jones & Sheena Sigmon 
12 - Darlene Gregory & Dianne Keen 
19 - Cathy Saunders & Pat Walker 
26 - Myranda Lynskey & Pam Jones 

  
 

January – Ushers 
5 - Bob Burton,  Benny Saunders 

Ben Cifers, and Cory Lewis 
12 - Ernest Crumpton, Ryan Holt, 

Ken Rhodes, and Jacob Cifers 
19 - Tony Poteat, Jeff Smith, 

Bob Burton, and Kaleb Holt 
26 -  Ernest Crumpton, Benny Saunders, 

Ryan Holt, and Keith Gregory 
-  

 
 

Proverbs 29:18 

18 Where there is no vision, the people perish: but he 

that keepeth the law, happy is he. 

 


